
 

    

Weekly Class Newsletter 
 

   Dear parents,  
 

Year Islamic department wishing you Happy Eid and for parents who travel for Hajj this year HAJJ MABROOR  

Insha Allah.  

2 group will study the following topic in Islamic studies during the next week commencing (20-09-2015)  
 
Topic to be covered: 

Lessons Objectives Home learning 
 

I Think of Allah first 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
1-We do good deed for 
the sake of Allah. 
2-We say Bismillah before 
doing anything. 
3- Al Wahid is one of 
Allah’s names 

 
 

 
 
Memorize the first 6 Ayaat of surat ul Adiat 
      

                         

Please feel free to email with any concerns you may have about your child.  h.kamel_JPS@gemsedu.com 

The links bellow would help you help your child learning more in Islamic. 

http://quran.com 

http://www.muslimvideo.com 


